City of Prineville

STAFF REPORT
Date: February 6, 2019
To: Prineville City Council
From: Lori Ontko, Procurement/Contract Administrator

Staff Report: SE 5% Street Sewer Line Replacement Project
The City of Prineville has received bids for the replacement 781 If of 6, and 12” sanitary sewer on

SE 5th street and Garner Street in Prineville Oregon. The project will correct a maintenance issue
by connecting four existing lateral lines to a new 12”trunk along SE5th Street to allow for a better

flow.
Sealed bids were accepted until February 5, 2019.

We had six Proposals turned in for consideration:

Jaron McKernan Enterprises, Inc. $99,735.70

Bar Seven A $120,812.00
K-3 $143,065.00
SMAF $138,591.56
Robinson & Owen $158,088.94
McKenzie Cascade $180,357.75

The engineers estimate for the project was $158,397.58 dollars.

Staff Recommendation:
After reviewing the proposals staff recommends City Council issue the Intent to Award of the SE 5" Street

Sewer Replacement Project to: Jaron McKernan Enterprises, Inc.




